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Date: 6 November 2024       Ref: HD24/38590 

 
Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union NSW 
Locked Bag 3 
Australia Square NSW 1215 
 
By Email: secretary@hsu.asn.au 
 
Dear Mr Hayes 
 
Re: Closure of Works in the Office of the Chief Executive, eHealth NSW 
 
The Office of the Chief Executive (OCE) directorate within eHealth NSW includes several 
corporate teams, including Communication Services, Policy and Executive Services, 
Privacy, Business Plan Implementation Office and Business Resilience.  Collectively, these 
teams serve an important role in supporting eHealth NSW realise its vision of a digitally 
enabled and integrated health system, delivering patient-centred health experiences and 
quality health outcomes.  
 
In light of the current fiscal environment, the reduction in capital funding and finalisation 
of large ICT programs and initiatives, several positions within the OCE will be deleted as 
they are no longer required. 
 
Staff consultation meetings have been held on 6 November 2024 to inform staff of the 
proposed changes and to seek their feedback. Staff have been requested to provide 
formal feedback to eHealth NSW by close of business 20 November 2024. It would be 
appreciated if your organisation and members could also provide any feedback regarding 
the proposal by close of business 20 November 2024.  
 
It is anticipated that eighteen (18) permanent employees will be deemed affected as a 
result of the change. 
 
eHealth NSW are committed to consultation with our staff and the Health Services Union 
(HSU) on the impacts of this change. If you have any questions, please contact myself on 
+61 499 973 168 or Rachael.Lunn@health.nsw.gov.au. Alternatively, you may contact 
Angelique Pramataris, HR Business Partner on +61 0499 832 220 or 
Angelique.Pramataris@health.nsw.gov.au   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Rachael Lunn 

Director 

People and Culture 
eHealth NSW 
 
Encl. 

• Change Management Plan 
• Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
• Organisation Charts 
• Staff Briefing Pack 

 

 


